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The beavers that live on our land have made valuable changes over the past nine 

years since we moved onto our property.  Our land and the creek that runs through 

our property has  been positively transformed  as a direct result of the beavers and 

their work. We have seen the return of Cutthroat trout, newts, Red Wing black birds, 

Blue Herons and rare Wood Duck species. Beavers are a Keystone species and we 

have been amazed at all the progress they have made and the positive affect their 

work has had on our land. 

Please help protect them. 


